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NEWSLETTER 
May 2021: 1 

Despite the variable weather, we have had a 

wonderful start to the summer term. We have 

been very busy with a ‘deep dive’ into our 

PSHCE and Reading provision, which was highly 

complementary and of course, we have 

appointed a wonderful new headteacher for 

Frieth. We welcome Mr Martin Gosling and look 

forward to welcoming him into school again 

soon. 

Our Environmental 

Science Week went 

well and we all 

thoroughly enjoyed the 

visit from the Royal 

Institute of Science 

with their ‘Energy Live!’ 

show. We watched 

balloon helicopters fly 

to the ceiling, dropped 

eggs, blew up paint tins, 

had balloon races, set fire 

to bubbles and enjoyed a 

range of fiery and 

explosive demonstrations 

of what energy is and how 

it affects our lives in an 

exciting journey through 

the stores of energy that 

surround us, from elastic 

to gravitational, kinetic to chemical. Our 

children certainly did leave knowing their 

elastic from their 

gravitational, feeling 

fired up about energy and 

with a newly-enthused 

approach to Science to 

start them off in their 

exciting week. 

Throughout the week, the 

children continued to 

explore and 

experiment 

with 

environmental 

topics, 

engaging in a 

wide range of 

exciting 

activities.  

The younger children 

explored colours and made 

their own slime. The Year 5 

children planted fruit trees 

in the newly created wild 

flower meadow and the 

school were very grateful to Funmi Boyle for 

all his help and advice with the planting.   

The week 

ended with a 

visit from 

Geology Jill, 

who helped 

the older 

children learn 

all about 

different 



rocks and the rock 

cycle, while the 

younger years 

created a fairy tale 

setting in their very 

own forest school 

area.  

THANK YOU to all 

those who contributed towards this fun week 

for our children. It is not too late to make a 

donation if you haven’t already! Anything you 

can offer will be greatly appreciated. Many 

thanks. 
 

Congratulations to the following children 

who have made it into the headteacher’s 

honour book this week! 
Harry Bryant for his super story map and telling of the 

story.  
Christopher Paton Ker for his fantastic sentence 

writing, which he read to me beautifully. 
Alice Farrow for getting full marks on her arithmetic 

test for the first time. 
Tabby Boyden, William Taylor, Alyvia Sayles, Olivia 
Sheppard, James Sheppard, Harry Bryant, Michael 

Geary, Missy Coombs, Lottie Hunt, Imogen Bater and 
Alora Gibbins for their wonderful Maths work. 
Harry Bryant for being kind and looking after a 

younger child. 

Well done to them all! 
 

 

LOLLY  

 SALE 
 

Our wonderful PTA have acquired a freezer 
and are going to start selling iced treats! The 
first sale will be on Friday 28th May straight 
after school, so don’t forget to bring your 

cash along, or you’ll have lolly envy! 😊  

 

 Euro 2021 Themed School Lunch! 
Don’t forget that if you book yourself a 

School Dinner for Census Day Thursday 

20th May and you can come to 

school wearing sporty 

clothing for the day! 😊 

 

 
On Monday 14th June, we will be having our first 

Sponsored Bounce event! The P.T.A. will supply 

us with a bouncy castle for the day and the 

children will take turns to come in and bounce! 

They can do up to 100 bounces and we are asking 

you to please sponsor them for the number of 

bounces they do. A sponsor form will be sent 

home before half term so that you can collect 

sponsorship from family, friends and work 

colleagues. All of the money raised will be spent 

on purchasing new books for children throughout 

the school. We do hope you will support us with 

this event, which I am sure will be very popular 

with the children! If successful, it could become 

an annual tradition! 😊 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

New dates are given in bold 

Thurs 20th May: Sports Clothes if you order hot dinner! 

w/b 24th May:  Bikeability Y6 

Mon 24th May: P.T.A. Meeting 7pm 

Tues 25th May: P.T.A. Film Night - POSTPONED 

Thurs 27th May: P.T.A. Film Night - POSTPONED 

Fri 28th May: P.T.A. Lolly Sale after school 

Fri 28th May: Break up for half term 

Mon 7th June: INSET DAY 

Wed 9th June: Photographer taking class photos 

Mon 14th June ‘Bounce for Books’ sponsored event 

Tues 15th June: Y5 & Y6 Opera First Workshops 

Fri 18th June: Sports Day – details to follow.  

Fri 25th June: Owls and Buzzards Drama Workshops 

Tues 6th July: Transition/Moving Up Day 

Friday 9th July: Summer Queen Celebration 

w/b 12th July: Year 6 Residential Week - Longridge 

Fri 16th July: School Discos 

5-6pm KS1; 6.15 – 7.15pm KS2; Y6 til 8 

Wed 21st July: Leavers’ Service 

Wed 21st July: Break for Summer 1.15pm 
 
Please note that due to covid restrictions, events are 
subject to change and will be finalised at the last minute. 

BOUNCE FOR BOOKS 


